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Please let this serve as our objection to the proposed regulation requiring holEg 
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capital transactions. 

We believe the prior notice requirements are unworkable, burdensome and not 
necessary. Simply put, there are good transactions that will not happen if a prior notice 
needs to be filed with the regulatory agency. In fact, thrift holding companies will be at a 
serious disadvantage to banks in this competitive business environment. 

We believe this proposed regulation is not necessary and therefore urge its 
withdrawal. 

Sincerely, 

(y$L&xv~~ 
G. Thbmas Bowers 
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